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Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Supporting Mary B. Lewis Elementary
School Students with Back-to-School Backpack Giveaway

Bloomington, CA. - San Bernardino County Fifth District Supervisor, Joe Baca,
Jr., hosted a Backpack Giveaway at Mary B. Lewis Elementary School. This
initiative supports students from all grades by providing each with a backpack
filled with essential school supplies and resources.

“With the new school year upon us, ensuring our students are prepared is a top
priority. As a former teacher, | see firsthand the importance of equipping students
with the necessary tools at the start of the school year," says Supervisor Baca, Jr.

The event took place at Mary B. Lewis Elementary School, in Bloomington CA.
Supervisor Baca, Jr., along with key community partners including Molina
Healthcare, California Highway Patrol, and various county departments, were in
attendance to distribute the backpacks and other valuable resources.

Supervisor Baca, Jr. adds, "Our community is coming together to support our
students, particularly those who are underserved. This initiative is a testament to
our shared commitment to their success. We are excited to start the school year
on a positive note.”
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